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      Pay Fines and Bills  Online 
 
                              

Dog and Cat Registrations 

It’s time to renew dog and cat 
registrations at City Hall. All dogs 
and cats in Humboldt must be 
tagged and registered after 
January 1st. Tags go on sale     
January 4th.      Registration fees: 
Dogs and Cats Spayed         $5.00 
Dogs and Cats Non-Spayed $10.00  
The fees are due before  March 

Visit our website:  
 

           

www.humboldtkansas.org 

 

 

1st.  Late fees after March 1st    
are $5.00. All new dogs and 
cats brought into the City of 
Humboldt must be tagged and 
registered within 30 days. 
When registering, be sure you 
provide copies of immunization 
records against rabies. For 
more information contact City 
Hall at (620) 473-3232. 
 

2010 Winter Calendar 
 

 
 
January 1st  

New Year’s Day 

City Offices Closed 

                          
January 6th  
Planning Commission  
6:30 PM City Hall  
 
 
January 11th      
City Council Meeting 
7 PM Humboldt Library 
 
 
February 8th    
City Council Meeting 
7 PM Humboldt Library 
 
 
February 15th    
President’s Day  
City Offices Closed 
 
 
March 8th        
City Council Meeting 
7 PM Humboldt Library 
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The City Council recently entered into an agreement with nCourt 
to allow people to pay Humboldt court fines or utility bills over 
the internet, see insert enclosed. The service is optional and 
requires a fee, but for those who can’t make it to City Hall it will 
give them another way to make payments using a computer. For 
more information regarding the  service, contact City Hall at  620- 
473-3232, or go to the City’s website at www.humboldtkansas.org 
 

Bike Routes Are  Now 
Open 
 
Bike route signs have been 
installed connecting all City parks 
and the swimming pool. Vehicle 
traffic should slow down and 
watch out for bicyclers that will 
be using the routes to get to City 
parks and recreation. 
 



 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 

City WiFi Coming Soon 
 

 

 
 
 

This past year, the City 
Planning Commission has 
been working on updating the 
current zoning regulations. At 
its meeting at 6:30 PM on 
Wednesday, January 6th at 
City Hall the Commission will 

Planning Commission to Review Final 
Regulations 
 
 
 
 

If you smell a gas leak, be sure to call City Hall and evacuate your 
house or business. City crews will come to your house or business to 
investigate and identify and correct the potential gas leak problem. 
After business hours or weekends, call the City water plant at    
473-3131. Play it safe and let trained City personnel keep your  
house or business safe during this winter season. 
                                                                          
 

 

  

 

Reporting Gas Leaks 
 
 

 

 

 

City Hal l  is  
Moving 

 
 
Construction will begin 
this winter to renovate 
the old Emprise Bank  
building so that City 
staff and the Police 
Department can move 
into its new City Hall 
building. Watch for new 
details on the City web 
page or contact City 
Hall at 473-3232.  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review final changes and make a 
recommendation to the City 
Council. To see the final 
regulations contact City Hall at 
473-3232 or go to the City’s web 
site at www.humboldtkansas.org. 

                              

 

 
 
 

 

Sanitation Polycarts 
 
 
Sanitation polycarts are available from 
JKS Sanitation Service.  JKS bills you 
directly for the service every six 
months.  Please remember to pay 
them directly when you receive your 
bill.  If you have questions, contact 
them at 1-877-754-3880. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Access to the internet at City 
Parks is still coming soon. 
Called WiFi internet access, 
those with compatible laptop 
computers will be able to 
access the worldwide web at 
any City Park. Provided free 
by Kwikom, you’ll be able to 
watch the kids play and keep 
in touch with the world at 
the same time.  
 


